
Statement by Ukraine’s Deputy Minister for Economic Development  

and Trade – 
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We encourage other WTO Members to move forward with acceptance of the 

Trade Facilitation Agreement to further remove
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within WTO and to remove these barriers. We are looking for valuable, constructive 

trading relationships with all WTO Members with due respect to the WTO rules.  

We look forward to being a reliable partner at the WTO that will contribute its 

perspective and experience to help forge solutions among members to move the 

WTO agenda forward.  

Ukraine is open for business and trade, and we will be further reforming our 

economy, making it more business friendly for both domestic and foreign businesses.  

As Ukraine is open for globalized and liberalized trade, we urge all of you to 

demonstrate your adherence to global one-level playing field for trade. AND As all of 

us know that ACTIONS SPEAK LOUDER THAN WORDS.  

Thank you for your kind attention. 


